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Name Change of the Humanities Co-operative Education Program 
(SCUP 22-02) 

At its February 2nd, 2022 meeting, SCUP reviewed and approved the program name change from 

Humanities Co-operative Education to Global Humanities Co-operative Education in the 

Department of Global Humanities within the Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences. 

Motion:  

That Senate approve and recommend to the Board of Governors the program name change from 

Humanities Co-operative Education to Global Humanities Co-operative Education in the 

Department of Global Humanities within the Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences. 

C: L. Campbell 

S.22-33
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 Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences (SCUS 22-04(1)) 

 
 

 
Action undertaken by the Senate Committee on Undergraduate Studies at its meeting of 
January 6, 2022, gives rise to the following recommendation: 

 
 
  

 
Motion 
 
That SCUP approves and recommends to Senate the program name change from 
Humanities Co-operative Education to Global Humanities Co-operative Education in 
the Department of Global Humanities within the Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The relevant documentation for review by SCUP is attached. 



 PROGRAM NAME CHANGE  TEMPLATE 

June 2018 

S E N A T E  C O M M I T T E E  O N  

U N D E R G R A D U A T E  S T U D I E S  

Program Name Change 

Name of Faculty and academic unit: 
Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences, Department of Humanities 
Current name of program: 
Department of Humanities 

Proposed program name change: 
Department of Global Humanities 

Rationale for change: 
The new name “Global Humanities” is a fuller, more accurate reflection of the scope of the 

department’s teaching, research, and community engagement activities. In all these areas, our 

department has developed a truly global reach. This current reality that necessitates the name 

change also finds reflection in the recent revisions to our undergraduate program, in our close 

relationships with the Institute for the Humanities and the SNF Centre for Hellenic Studies. 

Effective term and year: 
Fall 2022 
The following credential(s) will be affected by this change: 

Humanities Co-operative Education Program 

Calendar Change:  “to” and “from” sections are not required. All deletions should be crossed out 
as follows: sample.  All additions should be marked by a bold. 

Global Humanities Co-operative Education Program 

SCUS 22-04
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